COGRC General Meeting May 15, 2019

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm by Shari Cathcart.
Roll Call:
Members Present– Shari Cathcart, Martha Jacobs, Rick Resetaritz, Sheila Sliger, Kristy Theimer, Judy Carter, Angela Whinnery, Sharon Bolton. 
Minute Review –  Martha Jacobs made a motion to approve April minutes and Sharon 2nd .  All were in favor.
President Report:  
Thank you and great job Kim on the newsletter.  Thank you Terry for printing it. 
Election of the board:  Jolene made a motion to approve the slate of candidates and Rick 2nd.  All were in favor. 
Mike and Jan Shannon were voted in as new members.  
Report of Committees:
Report of Corresponding Secretary – Sheila has sent all correspondence to the Yahoo Group. 
Report of Treasurer – Judi reported we have $13075.31 in the checking account as of today.  
Training Director – Final week of this session is next week.  Next session begins week of June 3rd. 
New Membership – Jolene was not in attendance to give a report.
Education – Martha is conducting the education program tonight.  Suggested having a series about “how shows work” during the 2-3 meetings leading up to our specialty. 
Building Committee – Still looking for a training building.  Sharon would like the club to consider purchasing a building.
Librarian – Rick suggested the library be kept at the training building utilizing an Honor Card system.  Motion made – Terry approved, Kristy 2nd.
Social Media – Terry distributed business cards to the members so they can hand them out to people that inquire about their wonderfully behaved goldens.  Requested members interact with posts to our Facebook page by commenting and sharing.
Specialty – Kristy reported all Classes for our show have been approved but still waiting on the Rally and Matches approvals.  Rally enrollment maximum set to 30 participants.  Karen D has creative trophy gifts planned.  We can accept credit card payments with a % fee and remember to provide a zip code.  Show is scheduled for November 16-17.  Richard will be using Smug Mug again for pictures.
Old Business: 
Still need a location for the Picnic.  Rosie will if no one else can provide a place.  Sherry Landers had previously offered her Dock Diving facilities so Shari will check with her.
New Business:
	No new business
Braggs and Bitches –  
Sheila – MaZie was spayed.  She has an infection but is doing well.
Richard – Shari clipped Gibbs’ ears and paws after Martha’s last education session.
Adjourn – Meeting was adjourned 
Refreshments:  Thank you Richard and Shari for bringing refreshments.
Education Session followed with Martha – Travelling with a dog in your automobile.



Submitted by: Terry Boyll, Recording Secretary
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